
House Captains 

Here are our new House captains/

Vice captains for 

the academic 

year. 
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Class attendances this half term 

RMK — 93.5%          3JB —   94.8% 

RCM — 91.7%          3KM — 96.3% 

1VJ —   92.6%           4RF — 96.4% 

1IB —   96.9%            4DR —94.9% 

1LG —  95.8%            5RHH — 96.3% 

2JL —   96.5%            5HW — 93.4% 

2AH — 95.5%            6MJ — 96.9% 

                                 6RM/LB — 94.6% 

Well done to class 1IB and 6MJ for having the best class attendances in KS1 

and KS2 this half term! Please remember that your child needs to have an 

attendance of at least 96.0%. 

Harvest festival 

KS2 visited St. Leonards 

church to watch a fantastic 

Harvest production. Brilliant 

efforts from all involved. 

Living Histories 

Years 4 & 6 have enjoyed taking 

part in a Living History day. 

Year 4 learnt about Anglo-Saxons 

and Year 6 learnt about WW2. 

Educational visits 

The Choir and Worship groups were 

able to visit St. Peters Church and 

Bushfield Court, residential home. 

Reading for Pleasure 

Please ensure your child is reading at home, whether it is 

a book of their choice or a school book. 

Y6 Residential 

Y6 students visited NANT BH 

in North 

Wales for 

EYFS 

The students have 

settled very well into 

school adjusting to 

routines and engag-

ing in lessons. 

Art Exhibition 

It was great to see lots of art be-

ing displayed from students who 

have been involved with the Art 

Therapy sessions, led by Mr Radcliffe

-Davies. 

Geography Mapping Day 

We had a brilliant day focusing on 

map work to build the children’s 

progression of 

skills. 

Head Boy/Girl & Deputy Head 

Boy/Girl 

Here are our new Head Boy/Girl and 

the new Deputy Head Boy/Girl. 
Our first half term break in 

School has been a busy & success-

ful one! Enjoy the half term 

break! School reopens on Monday 

31st October 2022. There is a 

Spooky Disco for all children after 

school, 4:15-5:30pm (Tickets on 

sale at the school office) on 31st 

Oct. 


